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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, February 8, 2019 10:20 AM


To: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip


Subject: NMFS Modeling Needs Update for 3:30 ROC Directors Call


Subject doc is attached and also found here:


S:\Sufficiency Review\NMFS_Analytical_Methods_Requested_Status_20190208.docx


Let me know if you want anything different!



